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                                                7th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Every year our local churches support The Children’s Society by holding a Christingle 

Service during Advent. The Children’s Society is a UK national children's charity allied to 

the Church of England. The Christingle service is a joyful celebration that brings families 

and communities together to share the light of Jesus and spread a message of hope.  

 

Details of upcoming local services are as follows: 

 

• Bourne Abbey Church: Sunday 10th December at 3.00 p.m. (You can pick up a 

Christingle candle collection box from the back of the Church prior to the service 

if you wish)   

 

• Stoke Rochford Church: Sunday 10th December at 4.30 p.m. 

 

• Bourne Baptist Church: Sunday 24th December at 4.30 p.m. (Bring your own orange) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Simpson 
 

Mrs A Simpson 

Director of Church Distinctiveness 

 

 

 

 

          

 


